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September 17, 2021 
 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 
 The Select Board of the Town of Boscawen is pleased to announce the appointment 
of Katherine Phelps as Deputy Town Administrator.  
 
 A New Hampshire native, Phelps is a former Boscawen resident who currently 
resides in Loudon, NH with her husband and two daughters. She graduated from Southern 
NH University with a Bachelor’s Degree in Business Administration. She has worked for the 
Town of Boscawen as the Director of Finance and Human Resources since 2017. Prior to 
serving in this role, she was Boscawen's Planning & Community Development and Finance 
Clerk.  
 
 On January 1, 2022, Phelps will transition into the role of Boscawen Town 
Administrator with the planned retirement of current Town Administrator Alan Hardy on 
December 31, 2021. 
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